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Los Ojos de la Familia 
 4th Annual Fall Carnival 

Our 4th Annual Fall Carnival was a great success; the event 
continues to grow every year, and so does our network of friends, 
family and community.  There were activities for the entire family, 

which included cakewalks, giant Jenga, hula hoop contest, 
paintball, horseback rides, rock wall climbing, bouncy castles, sand 
bag toss, photo decorating, dunk tank, fear factor, basketball, and 
several other candy-winning games. Gift baskets were donated for 
raffle, and tickets for this year's motorcycle raffle were also sold; 
all of these proceeds go into the charity, which gives it right back 
out to the community.We were able to fill several shelves with the 
toys donated at the event; these will be distributed to families in 

need next month at our annual Holiday Basket Give-Away.  

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU! 
We can't say it enough! We appreciate each and every one of you 
who contributed to making this event bigger and better than ever. 
Thank you to all those who donated time, effort, materials, gifts, 

and talents, to this delightful carnival.  We couldn't do it without all 
the volunteers, every one who put together booths, the DECA 

students who helped serve food, those who set up and took down, 
those who donated raffle baskets, those who MC'd and played 

music, and every one who came out and took part. 

THANK YOU AGAIN! 



 

 MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
We have two more events this year. 

Save the dates now for: 
Santa Crawl - November 30 

Holiday Basket Give-Away - December 21 
Stay tuned for more information, flyers will be 

emailed very soon. 
 

 There is still time to buy your tickets!!   



 
  

 
  

 


